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FIRE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

FEBRUARY 23, 1993 

A meeting of the Fire Pension Board was called to order at 9:10 a.m. 
by Chairman Tim Bevan. Members present were Tim Bevan, Glenn Crespin, 
Claudia Hazelhurst and Ron Lappi. 

Minutes 

Glenn Crespin moved that the minutes of the January 4, 1993 meeting be 
approved as submitted. Claudia Hazelhurst seconded, and the motion 
carried. 

Old Business 

Tim Bevan tabled old business until a future meeting. 

New Business 

Tim Bevan presented the board with a letter of intent 
submitted by Ralph Erskine dated February 17, 1993. He 
pension benefits to be effective February 27, 1993. Claudia 
said that Erskine has met all requirements for retirement. 

to retire 
requested 

Hazelhurst 

Ron Lappi moved that Ralph Erskine's retirement as Fire Unit 
supervisor be approved effective February 27, 1993 in accordance with 
the normal retirement practice and provisions the Old Hire Fire Plan. 
Glenn Crespin seconded and the motion carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m. 



TO: PENSION BOARD NEMBERS 

FROM: RALPH ERSKINE, FIRE UNIT SUPERVISOR 

DATE: FEBRUARY 17, 1993 

SUBJECT: RETIREMENT 

Having fulfilled all of the requirements for retirement 

under the "Old Pension Plan" (Colorado State Statute 31-30-408), I 

hereby respectfully submit my retirement from the City of Grand 

Junction Fire Department, effective February 27, 1993. I request 

that my pension benefits start at this time and date. 

If in the future the position of Fire Unit Supervisor 

is reclassified, I request that my pension be based on the new 

classification and salary. 

Sincerely, 


